26 March 1991

The Rev. Lawrence Biondi, 8J, President
St. Louis Univeridity

221 North Grand Boulevard

St. Louis, MD 63103

Dear Father Biondi:

I am writing to ask if your office can give me any informa-
tion on a man whom I am informed was once a member of the
St. Louis University faculty. This may have been back in the
late '50s or early '60s.

If indeed he did teach there at one time, perhaps some of
the faculty members in his department might know current
information about him.

He is/was Alban F, Varnado, who served in combat in the Eighth
Air Force during WWII,as a navigator for this bomb group. Some-
one told me in the past that they had seen him and he was teach-
ing philosophy at that time at S5t. Louis.

Any assistance you cqnngive'will be graatly appreciated.

Sincerely yours,



